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PAUL N VELTMAN ACHIEVES MEMBERSHIP IN 
 RAYMOND JAMES FINANCIAL SERVICES  

2015 CHAIRMAN’S COUNCIL 
 
Paul N Veltman (President and Branch Manager) and Team located at Veltman Investment 
Management, an Independent Firm, 741 East Beltline NE, was recently named a member of the 2015 
Chairman’s Council.  Chairman’s Council honors are presented only to those financial advisors who have 
demonstrated an unparalleled commitment to personal service and professional integrity. Members of 
the Chairman’s Council represent the top echelon of the firm’s financial advisors, which is a privilege 
limited to a select few.*  This marks the 20th year that Veltman has qualified for this important 
recognition. Securities are offered through Raymond James Financial Services, Inc., member FINRA/SIPC. 
 
Veltman, who joined Raymond James in 1989, has more than 30 years of experience in the financial 
services industry. Paul and his team offer a comprehensive range of financial planning and investment 
services for individuals and businesses. 
 
*Membership is based on prior fiscal year production. Re-qualification is required annually. 


